
Elders – Here to serve you 
Ken Treybig, Pastor – (903) 714-3684 Scott Hammer – (903) 738-5367 
Mike Machin – (386) 931-1879 Melton McNeely – (903) 769-6849 
John Trotter – (903) 720-3490 

 
Sabbath Services 
East Texas: 24345 County Rd 
3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 
Song Leader – Scott Fulgham 
Pianist – Melissa Fulgham 
Sermonette – Dan Pierce 
Sermon – Cecil Maranville 
Ruston: 1:00 p.m. Fairfield Inn 
Song Leader – John Ivey 
Pianist – MP3s 
Sermonette – Tom Moffitt 
Sermon – Mike Machin 
 
General Announcements 
 
Ladies’ Night! 

The final meeting of this year’s 
Men’s Leadership Club (and Ladies 
Night) will be this Sabbath, May 
18, after services. 

 
Ladies’ Brunch 

Calling all ladies! Calling all 
men! On Sunday, May 26, there 
will be a Ladies’ Brunch. Bring 
your children and your appetite and 
enjoy socializing with your fellow 
ladies. Worried about what to eat? 
Don’t be! The men will provide!  

There are two sign-up sheets at 
the information table: one for the 
ladies and one for the men. Please 
sign up and mark your calendars for 
Sunday, May 26. 
 
Garage Sale Update 

We had a wonderful response to 
our request for donations for the 
congregational garage sale this 
week! 

Remember that anything that 
doesn’t sell goes to 75% off the 
listed prices for members of our 
congregation on Sunday from 10 

a.m. to noon. Come enjoy some 
incredible bargains before we send 
it to Hope’s Closet or Goodwill. 

Special thanks to Rochelle Boyce 
and everyone who donated, 
volunteered and/or prayed for our 
success!  
 
One Accord Grads 
 Attention high school and college 
graduating class of 2024! We need 
your bios.  

We would like to feature all of 
our graduates in the July/August 
One Accord.  
High school graduates: 

Please provide the following 
information to your pastor—
separated into the listed 
categories (no more than 200 
words), plus a quality, high-
resolution photo by June 1.  

Please do not do any editing or 
cropping to the photo. We’ll handle 
that on our end. 
 Graduate’s name. 
Parents’ or guardians’ names. 
Congregation and pastor’s name. 
High school accomplishments. 
Church activities/hobbies/interests. 
Plans after graduation. 
College graduates: 

We’d also like to honor you! 
Please provide a bio—200-word 
maximum—in paragraph format, 
plus a quality, high-resolution 
photo by June 1. 

Please do not do any editing or 
cropping to the photo. We’ll handle 
that on our end. 
 Also include an email address we 
may use to contact you if need be. 
Please give your bio and photo 
(conforming to biblical standards of 

dress and hair length) to your 
pastor by June 1. Please keep all 
bios within a 200-word limit. 
 
Apply Soon for Camp 

 Attention all potential campers 
and staff! If you have not yet 
applied for this year’s summer 
camps, either teen or preteen, the 
CYC directors ask that you do so as 
soon as you are able. Applying now 
will help all of the camp directors 
with their planning. Since our first 
preteen camp begins in about one 
month and our first teen camp in 
about two months, now is the time 
to get your application in!  

Thank you in advance for your 
help with this. It is very much 
appreciated. We’re hoping and 
praying for one of our best camp 
seasons yet! 
 
YALW in DFW Area 

Attention all young adults: SAVE 
THE DATES of Aug. 30 to Sept. 2 
(Labor Day Weekend)! We are 
planning a national young adult 
weekend on the lake in the Dallas–
Fort Worth, Texas, area. You won’t 
want to miss this retreat-style event 
with opportunities to fellowship, 
serve and grow in a beautiful, 
secluded setting. Be on the lookout 
for more information coming soon! 
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